## College Faculty Council (CFC) Meeting Minutes March 4, 2015

In attendance: Kelly Erby, Jim Schnoebelen, Kathy Menzie, Kim Morse, Corey Zwikstra, Jason Emry, Stephanie Decker, Dave Provorse, Steve Black, Ross Friesen, Tim Fry, Janet Sharp, Michael Rettig, Chris Hamilton, Nan Sun, Ian Smith, Lisa Sharpe Elles, Michael Hager, Karen Diaz Anchante, Eric McHenry

- I. Call to Order 3:32 PM
- II. Approval of Minutes from February 4, 2015
- III. Committee Reports- None
- IV. New Business
  - a. Curriculum Changes- The proposed program changes were approved:
    - i. B.A. in English Literature
    - ii. B.A. in Kinesiology
    - iii. B.A. of Science in Athletic Training
    - iv. B.A. of Education in Physical Education

## V. Discussion

- a. Student Perception Forms—a pilot of the SIRII form will happen this semester. Dean Stephenson is looking for faculty volunteers who are tenured
- b. Enrollment—following up on the conversation with Richard Liedtke at the last CFC meeting, several CFC members indicated they would like the opportunity to delve more deeply into issues related to recruitment in order to ensure the College is involved in these matters. An ad hoc subcommittee was proposed and approved. Its members include Kim Morse, Chris Hamilton, Kelly Erby, Ian Smith, Michael Hager, and Lisa Sharp Elles.
- c. Announcements—The Grand Marshal at spring commencement this year will be Carol Vogel. It was suggested that the College hold a reception in her honor before commencement begins.
- VI. Adjourned 4:10 PM

Respectfully submitted by Kelly Erby